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TALLAHASSEE, Fla. – Following 15 months of Task Force meetings and extensive public engagement 

opportunities, the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) submitted the final M-CORES Task Force 

reports for the proposed Suncoast Corridor, Northern Turnpike Corridor, and the Southwest-Central Florida 

Corridor today to Governor Ron DeSantis and legislative leadership. 

The Task Forces were comprised of a very diverse group of subject matter experts, including environmental 

groups, water management districts, community organizations, metropolitan planning organizations, regional 

planning councils, local governments, and state agencies. In addition, the Task Forces conducted extensive 

outreach to the public in each jurisdiction, as required, and the actionable feedback received from the public 

shaped the Task Force recommendations within their final report. 

The three final reports will guide FDOT in its subsequent study phases through the implementation of high-

level needs, guiding principles, and instructions. 

The final Task Force reports are now available on FloridaMCORES.com.   
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